Your Reference:

Our Reference: F2018/00158
Contact: SBaker
Telephone: 02 9806 5321

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
Via online submission

16 May 2018

Dear Sir/Madam,

RE: City of Parramatta Council Submission — Retail Development in NSW

Thank you for the opportunity to prepare a submission in relation to the materials
exhibited by the Department of Planning Environment in relation to retail development in
NSW.

Council considered the attached submission at its meeting of 14 May 2018, and
resolved to forward it as Council’'s submission on this matter.

If you have any queries regarding this, please contact Sarah Baker, Project Officer Land
Use Planning on 9806 5321 or email sbhaker@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

oy Laria
Service Manager Land Use Planning
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